
June 2024 Newsletter

Dear Members,
President Sue Clark welcomed the Executive to the meeting on the 10th of June
2024, which was held at Judith Binghams home in Oamaru at 9:30am.

Joys and Sorrows
We send our love and sympathies to those of you who have lost loved ones or
friends.
And, to those who are recovering or with special occasions in their lives, we wish you
all the best.

General News and Information:

Agenda Date: 29th July 2024.
Plaque Cleaning (3 plaques): Awamoa-Alma

Federation and National Donations:
This month is Federation donation month. Please send your donation to Federation
by the agenda date, thank you.
Also, last month was National donation month which was unfortunately omitted from
Mays newsletter ( our apologies for that ) . Could W.I’s send this donation to
Federation by the agenda date as well. Thank you everyone.

Midwinter Christmas Lunch reminder:
Please let Judith Bingham know by the 24th of June for our booking numbers, thank
you.

Fundraiser Stall:
We plan to have our next fundraiser stall in November ( date to be confirmed )
and because we had such great success at our last stall with all the wonderful Home
Industries items you so kindly donated we thought why not have that as the next
stalls theme.

Project 2024-2026 Nourish the Nation:
As part of this project we would like this year to take knitting and crochet classes to
the local schools, it is our hope that members will volunteer to help tutor and assist
with this project which would be run during term time.



Thought for the Month:

They say we learn from our mistakes…. that's why i am making so many of them, i
want to be a genius.

Newsletter Secretary,
Tracy Grimwood.


